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Brief*

HB 2175 repeals the statutes authorizing the Highway 
Advisory Commission.

Background

The  bill  was  requested  by  the  Highway  Advisory 
Commission  and  supported  by  the  Kansas  Department  of 
Transportation.   The Commission was  established  in  1975 
and  the  Chairperson  of  the  Commission  said  that  a  more 
comprehensive  entity  with  a  multi-modal  focus  could 
appropriately address the different aspects of transportation 
rather the focusing exclusively on highways.

There was no opponent to the bill.

The fiscal note indicated that savings of $6,525, all from 
the  State  Highway  Fund,  would  result  in  FY  2012  if  the 
Commission were abolished.

____________________
*Supplemental  notes  are  prepared  by  the  Legislative  Research 
Department and do not express legislative intent. The supplemental 
note and fiscal note for this bill may be accessed on the Internet at 
http://www.kslegislature.org


